
BIRTHDAYS: NOW TILL JULY 
25 June; Beryl Wade, 26 June; Margaret Wilford, 1 July; Andrea Tucker,  

3 July; John Goggins, 4 July; George Chittick, 8 July; Kay Puglisi. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 9 July; Eve and Myron Bosak. 
 

 
 
 
 

Tonight: BIRDS IN BACKYARDS, Yolanda Cozijn 
Introduction: Ian Tibbles 

Vote of Thanks: Andrea Tucker 
Fellowship: Robin Cantrill and George Chittick 

 
 
Future Programs:  

 
 
 

 26 June; CLUB CHANGEOVER 
Same meeting venue 
6:30 for 7:00pm 

Two course meal, $40 per person 
Please give numbers  

to Ed Zonneveldt 
0407 958 516 

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
 

 
 
 

JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 

3 July; Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

10 July; TBA 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 12 June 2018 
 
 

President Phil Brown opened the meeting welcoming all members. 
 
International toast made to the Rotary Foundation by PDG Glenn Wran. 
 
Email from organisers of Red Nose Day asking for support for their upcoming campaign. Members stated 
that they wished to be involved.  
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 JUNE IS ROTARY’S FELLOWSHIP MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
24 June BowelCare concludes 

26 June Tues 
Club Changeover 
$40 per head 
6:30 for 7:00pm 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

13 July Fri NAIDOC - Jumping 
Castle – Civic Centre 

24 Aug Fri 
Business Community 
Network, at Cupitt 
Proceeds to Rotary Youth 

7 Sep Fri Business Awards Night 
Dunn Lewis Centre 

11 Sep Tues Meeting at Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

17 Nov Sat 
9 to 9 

Relay For Life -12hours 
Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 
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DG Steve Hill advised the Museum of Democracy, located in Old Parliament House Canberra, has been 
supported by our District by providing assistance to staff at the Museum. Clubs in the District will be 
updated on the next step. 
 
Ali Tyquin, Secretary report; Various emails regarding a strong Rotary presence at Floriade in 
Canberra this year.  District 9710 is the chosen charity and has been invited to set up an Information stand, 
showcasing worldwide projects and humanitarian assistance provided by Rotary. Clubs in the District are 
invited to present their own projects and volunteers will be sought to support the event. 
 
Almoner Bill Harris reported all well 
 
Attendance 63% 
 
No guest speaker as it was a membership night. 
 
PP John Hozack presented the 5 for 1 concept of attracting new members to join our club.  Members 
were placed in their respective committee groups for this exercise.  A number of names were provided for 
follow up by the membership committee.  Several ideas were put forward by members of how to introduce 
the prospective new member to the club. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report and photos by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 


